
Rosie Wuebbels
Im writing with concern in regards to the Cooke aquaculture application to farm sterile trout,
steelhead in the salish sea. This company's past history should forfeit their ability to try again with
a different species. I say no ! Our salish sea has taken enough of a beating from fish farms with the
pollution they create and the past escapes. Sincerely, rosie wuebbels


